



South Beach Yacht Club

Friday Night Race Series Postponed

Due to Covid-19, the US Coast Guard has revoked all racing permits during this period of social-distancing. Also, in compliance with social-distancing, South Beach Yacht Club will remain closed until May 1st. This will delay the start of our Friday Night racing series indefinitely.

The Notice of Race will be published here when we have a likely start date.

Dan Courter
SBYC Executive Race Committee
925-209-3081
SailDanCourter@gmail.com